
Practice Good Biosecurity
Protect yourself and your cattle

Wisconsin Department of Agriculture,
Trade and Consumer Protection
2811 Agriculture Drive
P.O. Box 8911
Madison, WI 53708-8911

Learn more about HPAI 
(H5N1) at datcp.wi.gov.

Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza (H5N1)
has been confirmed in dairy herds in
multiple states. The Wisconsin Department
of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer
Protection (DATCP) is working with federal
and state partners to safeguard our state. 

HPAI Cases

Continue to practice and strengthen biosecurity practices
Minimize animal movements
Isolate new additions to the herd
Work with herd veterinarians if noticing unusual clinical signs in cattle

Learn More
Further information on biosecurity 
practices can be found on the 
DATCP: Basic Biosecurity webpage 
and SecureMilkSupply.org.

Report Herds
To report herds with unexplained 
symptoms, veterinarians should 
contact DATCP at (608) 224-4872 
(business hours) or (800) 943-0003 
(after hours and weekends)

Take Action

https://datcp.wi.gov/Pages/Homepage.aspx
https://datcp.wi.gov/Pages/Programs_Services/BasicBiosecurity.aspx
https://securemilksupply.org/

